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County Executive David Crowley Statement in Observation of Memorial Day  

MILWAUKEE, WI – The following is the statement of County Executive David Crowley in observation of 

Memorial Day:  

“This Memorial Day we pause to remember the women and men who lost their lives while serving our 

country and unselfishly working to defend our freedoms. The last Monday in May is reserved as a sacred 

day to commemorate those fallen heroes and reflect on how they made the ultimate sacrifice in the name 

of freedom and justice.  

“As we observe Memorial Day, we also remember the families, loved ones, friends, and communities they 

left behind. We know that our fallen patriots would want us all to keep fighting to improve the lives of 

those that are still with us. It is with the deepest gratitude that we honor these brave individuals today and 

commit to continuing the work to achieve racial equity and true justice so that their sacrifice is not in 

vain.”  
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